
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Wisconsin Department of Transportation – Dedicated people creating transportation 

solutions through innovation and exceptional service. 

 
Spring 2013 

Project Schedule: 
 
May 2013:  Project Letting 
 
Summer 2013:  Construct 
cross-overs, temporary 
widening, & replace I-94 
westbound pavement east of 
WIS 93 
 
Fall 2013:  Construct 
temporary widening, replace 
I-94 eastbound bridge over 
Lowes Creek, & replace I-94 
eastbound pavement east of 
WIS 93 
 
Spring 2014:  Construct 
cross-overs, temporary 
widening, widen WIS 37 
bridges, & replace I-94 
pavement near WIS 37 
 
Summer 2014:  Replace I-94 
westbound pavement from 
WIS 37 to WIS 93, replace 
westbound I-94 bridge over 
Lowes Creek, & replace WIS 
37 northbound pavement 
 
Summer/Fall 2014:  
Replace I-94 eastbound 
pavement from WIS 37 to 
WIS 93 & replace WIS 37 
southbound pavement 
 
Fall 2014:  Project complete 
 
 
 

I-94 Pavement Replacement Project 
Eau Claire County 

 

 

The Wisconsin Department of Transportation (WisDOT) is proposing to 
replace pavement along I-94 from WIS 37 to US 53 in Eau Claire County 
beginning in 2013 and completed in 2014. 
  
 

Proposed project details 
• Remove existing I-94, WIS 37 and WIS 37 ramp pavements and 

replace with new concrete pavement.  Replace existing WIS 93 ramp 
pavement with new asphalt pavement. 

• Add parallel entrance/exit ramps where possible to allow for greater 
acceleration/deceleration distances. 

• Increase vertical clearance at WIS 37 under I-94 to meet current 
design standards. 

• Widen existing eastbound structures at WIS 37 and County F for traffic 
control purposes. 

• Replace structures at Lowes Creek (east crossing). 

 

Project location 



 

December 2010 

For additional information 
about the project, contact: 
 
WisDOT Northwest Region 
Eau Claire Office: 
718 W. Clairemont Avenue 
Eau Claire, WI 54701 
Phone: (715) 836-2891 
 
Rick Shermo, P.E. 
Project Supervisor 
(715) 836-2399 
richard.shermo@dot.wi.gov 
 
Stacey Rusch, P.E. 
Project Manager 
(715) 836-3919 
Stacey.Rusch@dot.wi.gov 
 
Chris Ouellette 
Communication Manager 
(715) 833-9814 
Chris.Ouellette@dot.wi.gov 
 
Mission statement: 
To provide leadership in the 
development and operation of 
a safe and efficient 
transportation system. 
 

Traffic impacts 

• I-94 will remain open to traffic during construction. 
• I-94 traffic will be single lane (one lane each direction) during 

pavement replacement east of WIS 93 (Summer/Fall 2013) and 
near WIS 37 (Spring 2014). 

• Temporary lanes will be constructed adjacent to the I-94 
eastbound roadway in order to maintain two lanes of traffic each 
direction during westbound and eastbound pavement replacement 
from WIS 37 to WIS 93 (Summer/Fall 2014). 

• The I-94 eastbound entrance ramp from WIS 93 and I-94 
westbound entrance ramp from US 53 will be closed during the 
summer of 2013. I-94 westbound entrance ramp from US 53 will 
be reopened by Labor Day. 

• Both WIS 93 entrance ramps will be closed in fall 2013. 
• All ramps will be open during the winter of 2013/2014. 
• WIS 37 entrance and exit ramps will be closed spring 2014 and re-

opened prior to Memorial Day. 
• Detours will be signed for the various ramp closures. 
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